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.
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Good morning Helen,
As requested at item #6 of Minute #4 of the Independent Hearing Commissioner in the
matter of the application for resource consent for the demolition of the Masterton Town Hall
located at 64 Chapel Street, Masterton, I confirm that the conclusions reached in the WSP
Heritage Effects Assessment (Revision 2) dated 28 November 2024, authored by Alex
Vakhrousheva and reviewed by me, represent my expert opinion.

Kind regards,

Chessa Stevens

MA (Cons. Stud.), BArch (Hons.), BA, ANZIA
Conservation Architect & Built Heritage Consultant
p. (+64) 0274 994 796
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